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August 30, 1956

Gulf Oil Corporation
P. O. Drawer 1290
Fort Worth 1, Texas

Attention: Mr. J. R. Sherman

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter dated August 27, 1956, in
which you indicated that you have been unable to obtain a gas connection
for your Lea-State nCM'" Well No. 1, located in Section 31, Township 18
South, Range 37 East, Eumont Gas Pool, Lea County, New Mexico.

Your letter indicated that the nearest gathering system was
two miles from your well. However, our records indicate that the offset
wells, Morris Antweil's State Q" Wells Nos. 1 and 2, are connected to
Warren Petroleum Corporation's system as shown by their Form Cc-114
for July, 1956.

Your permission for flaring gas from this well (about 64 Mcf
per day) was effective to August 11, 1956. Hcwever, you are granted
permission to continue flaring gas from this well until October 1, 1956.
In the meantime you should obtain a gas connection from Warren Petroleum
Corporation or some other purchaser.

Very truly yours,

A. L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary-Director
ALP:jh
cc: Oil Conservation Commission, Hobbs
Warren Petroleum Corp., Tulsa, Oklahoma
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